
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Summary of Ordinance 

 

On Tuesday, February 25, 2025, at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter 

may be heard, the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors will hold a public 

hearing to consider adoption of a proposed ordinance for the 2025 Update of 

the Humboldt County Fees and Charges as it relates to the Department of 

Aviation’s hangar rates. 

 

In accordance with AB 361 the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors meetings 

will be held in a hybrid format. You may access the live stream of this hearing by 

using the following link: https://humboldt.legistar.com or attend in person in the 

Board of Supervisors’ Chamber, First Floor, 825 Fifth Street, Eureka, CA 95501-1153.  

 

The full text of the proposed ordinance is available for viewing in the Clerk of the 

Board of Supervisors Office, 825 Fifth Street, Suite 111, Eureka, CA 95501-1153. 

https://humboldt.legistar.com/

